
S WASHINGTON ST TRAFFIC 
REVISION COMING THIS DECEMBER

WHAT TO EXPECT ON S WASHINGTON ST: 
Pedestrian and vehicle access: 

• Single-lane, westbound-only from 1st Ave S to 
Alaskan Way S beginning as early as December 11

• Right turn only onto northbound Alaskan Way S 

• Sidewalks open on both sides of street and new 
sidewalk open on east side of new Alaskan Way S

Parking and load zones: 

• Parking and loading zones on both sides of  
S Washington St, accessed westbound only 

S Washington St between Alaskan Way S and 1st Ave S will permanently change to become a single-lane, 
westbound-only street in an upcoming traffic revision happening as early as December 11. In conjunction, Alaskan 
Way traffic will shift to the east, between S King and Columbia streets, and S Washington St will be reconnected to 
northbound Alaskan Way S. Construction on Alaskan Way will continue on the west side of the road between S King 
and Columbia streets. 

The traffic revision at S Washington St is a part of the future pedestrian improvements to S Main, S Washington and 
S King streets and Yesler Way as part of the Pioneer Square East West Pedestrian Improvements project. 

WHAT TO EXPECT ON ALASKAN WAY: 
• Northbound and southbound lanes shift to east side 

between S King and Columbia streets 

• Construction on the west side between S King and 
Columbia streets 

• Colman Dock access will be maintained 

• North of Columbia St construction will remain on the east 
side of Alaskan Way, in the footprint of the former viaduct 

• Signalized pedestrian crossings at Alaskan Way S will be 
provided at S King and S Jackson streets and Yesler Way
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https://waterfrontseattle.org/waterfront-projects/pioneer-square


SIGN UP FOR CONSTRUCTION  
UPDATE EMAILS 
Sign up for our construction update email list at  
waterfrontseattle.org/construction-updates-mailing-list.

VISIT DOWNTOWNSEATTLEPARKING.ORG
Visit downtownseattleparking.org to find rates, hours and directions to thousands  
of parking spaces in the area. 

WATERFRONTCONSTRUCTION.ORG 
The Waterfront is going to be a busy place over the next several years. Visit 
waterfrontconstruction.org for more information on multiple projects compiled all  
in one place.

QUESTIONS?
If you have questions or would like more information about the  
Waterfront Seattle program, please call, email or visit our website. 

206.499.8040  
info@waterfrontseattle.org    
waterfrontseattle.org  
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Map of new traffic configuration. 
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